
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

    
 

May 29, 2019 
 

As you already know, the Trabuco Hills High School Thundering Mustangs Marching Unit has been 
selected to march down the streets of Manhattan in New York City for the 2020 Macy’s Thanksgiving Day Parade 
on Thursday, November 26, 2020! 

 
In the past two months since the official announcement, we had meetings with other directors who have 

participated in the parade to learn from their experiences and help us plan the best trip for our students.  We 
have met with potential travel agencies and reviewed proposals to determine what will work for our program. 

 
Even though it may seem a long time away, the trip will be here before you know it!  It is never too early 

to start planning – so to that end, we ask that prospective students and parents attend the 2020 Macy’s 
Thanksgiving Day Parade Kickoff Meeting on Wednesday, June 05, 2019 @ THHS Theatre at 7:00pm.  We 
understand that this is only a week’s notice, but we wanted to schedule around our speaker’s schedule.   

 
Many more details about the trip will be covered at the meeting, including the following: 

• Who is eligible to perform in the parade? 
• What opportunities are available for interested chaperones or families? 
• When does a commitment need to be made by? 
• What is the current itinerary? 
• What is the approximate cost of the trip for a performer? 
• What is the payment schedule? 
• How does this impact the Fall 2020 season? 

 
We are very excited about this event and hope you are too!  We look forward to seeing a full house of 

current, incoming and outgoing students for the kickoff meeting next week!  
 
Sincerely, 

     
Andy Julian      Quincy Nguyen 
Instrumental Music Director   Corps Director, Thundering Mustangs Marching Unit 
Trabuco Hills High School    Trabuco Hills High School 


